
 
 

Heart of the Community Award 

 

is presented to 

 

Greater Long Island Running Club  

 

The Greater Long Island Running Club is committed to promoting running, physical fitness and 

wellness regardless of age, experience or running ability. The Club strives to encourage 

meaningful relationships and a sense of service by promoting volunteerism among its members 

and community groups at local Club-sponsored running and multi-sport events and by raising 

money for charitable causes that benefit the Long Island community.  

In addition to encouraging the health of Long Islanders through running, GLIRC activities provide 

benefits to numerous local causes including food drives, literacy and job skills for immigrant 

women, social services for older adults and suicide awareness and prevention.  

Larry Tenenbaum is the chair of the Firm’s Education Law Practice Group and a member of the 

Employment and Labor Practice Group.  He is an active member of the Greater Long Island 

Running Club and has overseen the firm’s sponsorship of GLIRC events which serve the Long  

Island community.                                     

 
 

Larry Tenenbaum, Sue Fitzpatrick, Executive Director of GLIRC and Mike Polansky, President of GLIRC (L to R) 


